


for myself and fellow residents, so I can only imagine how disruptive this new development at Yonge and

Steeles will be for neighbourhoods in the vicinity. For this reason alone, I trust you will consider the current

neighbourhood residents and not green light it!

The city used to consult with the community, yet in this case there has been little to no consultation with

the community. As this will impact all of us who live in the area, this would seem to be a key step before

making any decisions.

This proposed development is sure to create traffic congestion and gridlock on both major thoroughfares
and on side streets in the area. Increased traffic like this is a major contributing factor to air pollution. I
thought the city was committed to greening our area, not to creating more pollution which impacts the
health of human beings and the environment.

Please advise me of any actions Council may take on these proposals. Thank you for considering the

residents and for committing to keeping the integrity of the area.

Beverley Golden
 York Hill Blvd.
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Peace Always,
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